From: Tim Dimick
To: Mary Gourley

Subject: We Support the Parking Ordinance Public Comment

Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 7:04:09 AM

Dear Councilmembers,

All of our staff and residents support the 7A-10P ban on RV parking. It allows the unhoused to park overnight and it is a common sense solution to the very long-running problem that our small town has been suffering through for years.

Please pass this tonight. The parking ordinance is way overdue and further delays are unnecessary and will erode any good faith that is left in our community.

Timothy

Timothy Dimick
Deputy Director
Greenacre Homes and School

